

Class Newsletter September 2022













Claire Gee-Nyland Inma Ferrer Davina Samiya Hussain Samera Shazray

Estela Prados

Class information

Welcome! We are so happy to have opened our site here at CP@Hallfield and welcome your children!

We are very lucky to have lots of learning environments and are settling in to using different spaces for different activities. We are establishing our class routines and learning our accompanying songs to support our transitions and activities!

We plan highly motivating and personalised activities that support the learners to build relationships, develop attention and communication strategies.

Our topic is 'Food and Farming' and we will be exploring sensory stories and opportunities to learn more about this topic. We are excited to see the children learn and grow.

Home school communication

An important part of school is the communication between families and school. Each child has a home/school book which school staff will write in everyday, providing families with information about their day.

We would appreciate any feedback from families about their child's weekend, evening or anything important you would like to share with us.

Safeguarding

Safeguarding is extremely important to us at College Park School.

If you have any concerns please raise them with your class teacher and/or one of the designated safeguarding leads (DSL).

Use of visuals



All staff work closely with the speech and language team to ensure our pupils are adequately supported with visual supports, to ensure they have the right communication tools to support their day. These are personalised for each pupil.

We use visuals in the classroom to support with the structure of the day, visuals on lanyards, supporting with transitions around school, in lessons and social stories.

If you would like any support with visuals at home, please let the class teacher know.